
June 30, 2020

Dante St. Germain
444 S. 5thSt., Suite 300
Louisville, KY40202

Regarding: 4700 Westport Road Retail Development

Dear Ms. St. Germain:

My name is Lloyd Wheeler and I live at 916 Fountain Avenue. It has come to my attention that
there was a discussion at the recent Planning Commission meeting about vehicle lights coming
into my property when vehicles leave the intended development. I wanted to let you know that
this would NOT bother me. In fact, I would like to see the frontage on Westport Road be
commercial. I would not require a landscape screening in my front yard to hide the lights.

In summary:
• I am in support of the 4700 Westport Road Retail Development
• I do NOT object to vehicle lights shining into my front property. (My bedroom is in the

rear of my house.)
• I do NOT need a landscape screen planted on my property.
• I would like to see the frontage of Westport road developed into commercial.

• I am NOT represented by Steve Porter.

ThankYO~ /_ _/ ~

Lloyd Wheel~(
916 Fountain Avenue
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